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IMPERIAL GOVERNMENT OF IRAN

General Department of Publications and Broadcasting

—

MEYDAN ARK, TEHRAN

Tehran,22 June, 1964
Gur Ref.Is/ 111°

Mr. Wayne Heimen

126 Linwood Ave.
Orchard Park N.Y. 14127
Box 202

| D o A,

Dear Sir, .
We have received your reception report dated ~° 0
for which we thank you.
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In reply, we would like to inform you that your
reception report was correct and this letter will serve you
as our official verification,

Tn the meantime we are sending you new programme -
schedule together with our booklet "IRAN TODAY" and some other
publications with hope that these materials will help you to
listen to our stations and to know more about our country.

Wishing you happy listening and looking forward for
vome further reports, we remain, Dear Sir,

Sincerely yours,

General Director of
Radio Iran,
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